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Hi, My sweet wife and I live near the St Johns Bridge with a view of the white tanks of 

the CEI Hub. Of course we are on the side of the "Cut" that will isolate us and all our 

neighbors when the "Big One" hits.  The bridges over the Cut would not survive the 

huge and prolonged quake.  Neighbors have been lobbying for rebuilding the bridge 

at Columbia Blvd.  That is a good idea because the disaster would be even worse if 

there was no way for vehicles to cross.  All the bridges are in poor shape. I've been 

told that no one wants to take responsibility for maintaining them.  So when the 

Transportation bill comes across your desk, please add money to pay for designing a 

strong bridge at Columbia Blvd.  Thank You, Dave King 


